
 

 
 
 

 

AIRBSNLEWA/CMD /2020-21                                                                       Dated: 12.03.2021 
  
To 

Shri P.K.Purwar Ji  
CMD, BSNL, 
New Delhi – 110001 

 
Subject: - Regarding  corrections in the BSNL MRS declaration form - request 
thereof.     
 Respected sir,                            
                  It is  bring to your kind notice  that    BSNL CO New Delhi  has issued a   
new  form for BSNL MRS declaration wherein a new declaration Para is added with 
the form for dependents  including spouse which was earlier not there for eligibility. 
                  It needs  corrections for the working spouse who has already given the 
undertakings that he/she is claiming medical claimes only from  one employeer.Thus 
this new clause  that any dependents who are earning more than Rs 9000/- per month 
are not eligible for BSNL MRS needs immediate corrections. Also the date of 
submission of  new BSNL MRS declaration form should be extended till 31-10-2021 in 
view of the ongoing Covid-19 pandemic situation.     
                   We would, therefore, request your good self to kindly intervene in the 
matter for the issuance of necessary corrections.     
                           
  With kind regards,                       
 
Yours Sincerely  

 
 (Prahlad Rai)     
General Secretary  
AIRBSNLEWA 
  
 
Copy to :-   
1. Shri Arvind Vadnerker Ji , Director (HR) BSNL Board New Delhi           
  2. Shri A M Gupta Ji,  Sr GM (Admn) BSNL CO ND 
 
 

                                        


